
 

After a (hopefully) wonderful Spring Break it is always exciting to return to school and re-

connect with the community. Days are getting longer and the weather outside is 

warming up, making for amazing recreational and outdoor opportunities around town. As 

we all work to keep learning as a priority for our students, I ask you to remember the 

strong routines that work for children: Consistent sleep, limited screen time and good 

nutrition all contribute to healthy childhood development.  

I also want to take a moment to address a safety concern—Throughout the school year, 

expectations for Bicycle safety were explained to students and staff. Additionally, all 

families were emailed the expectations: 

Wearing a Helmet while riding a bike is mandatory in British Columbia. 

All staff and students riding bikes to school are required to wear a helmet. 

If your child does not have a helmet, we encourage you to purchase one as soon as possible, or 

contact our CYFSW, Aileen Tuck, if financial hardship makes this purchase a burden. 

I look forward to an amazing April at Bayview! 

       Mr. Kevin Brand, Principal 

APRIL School-Wide Dates 

to Remember: 

1– School Re-Opens 

8- PAC Meeting 

9– Class Photos 

19—No School, Good 

Friday 

22—No School, Easter 

Monday 

30—School Track Meet 
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Principal’s Message 

The Bayview Bulletin 
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Recognition  

Our amazing 

custodians Dan and 

Dean! 

 

April 

2019 

Find us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

@bayviewboxers 

Our school benefits from huge grants through 
Jumpstart. Thanks to the work of Michelle 
Swecera, Community Schools Coordinator, 
our students will get to participate in the fol-
lowing Spring activities: 

 Div. 1-4  Gymnastics @ Flipside 

 Div. 9-11  Rock Climbing @ Romper Room 

 All Classes—Cardio Circuit Training @ Bayview 

Thank you to Michelle and Jumpstart!! 

 

Class Photos 

April 9 

Save the Date 

Be sure to come check out 

the school track meet on  

Tuesday, April 30 

All students in grades 3-7 

participate in the meet. 

Rotary Bowl  



 

Canadian Social Dance 
Trish Horrocks will be working with out 
classes to teach history and skills of dance in Canada. 
These classes introduce students to the history and 
social importance of Canadian Social Dance. Trish 
holds a Bachelor of Music from the University of 
Western Ontario and has extensive training in early 
childhood music education through the Suzuki Associ-
ation of the Americas. She has been teaching private 
and group lessons to students aged 3-18 for over 
twenty years. 

At the end of the class sessions, we will present a 
family dance at Bayview 
School. 

Fiddle Dance 

Thursday  

May 2 


